
From the Headmaster 

Dear Parents 

 

This has been a busy week for the school. I am pleased 

to report the ñForemarke Young Musician of the Yearò 

competition got off to a flying start last night. Alongside 

this event, the house song rehearsals also started. India 

day in Lower School today has been another great   

kinaesthetic occasion. Thank you to our supporting  

parents. Remaining in the Lower School the Year 4    

Sutton Hoo lessons proved another high quality     

learning experience. There have been a splendid cohort 

of potential 11+ candidates for Foremarke and Repton 

and our 13+ candidates have experienced their       

Creative Arts and Sports Scholarships for Repton. It 

was also pleasing to see so many pupils involved in 

sporting fixtures on Wednesday afternoon. This next 

week is also very busy culminating in our Open Day. 

 

May I also take the opportunity to inform you that Mrs 

Clark will be stepping down from her house-parenting 

role in Nightingale after 5 years of unstinting          

commitment to her charges. She will very much remain 

a key cog for Pre Prep. 

 

Mrs Tucker, after 33 years of distinguished service as 

Head of Art and Boarding Tutor will be retiring in the 

next year. We wish Sue and her husband, Martin, a long 

and happy retirement.  

 

Issue Number 516 22nd Jan 2016  

 
If you are considering Boarding for         

September 2016  
 

Please be aware that boarding spaces are already limited for 

2016. With another Open Day approaching and the        

possibility of more external boarding pupils touring I would 

strongly recommend that any existing  Foremarke parents  

get in contact with me to reserve a place if required.  

With buoyant boarding numbers we continue to go from 

strength to strength as a Boarding Community. I am happy 

for you to contact me for an informal chat about any  

boarding issues at your convenience.  

 

Jon Holmes 
Head of Boarding  

jholmes@foremarke.org.uk 


